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Comments: Certainly Pike National Forest is large enough to establish a well monitored shooting range
somewhere away from residential areas. We agree with the majority of the comments from our neighbors in the
surrounding residential neighborhoods regarding fire danger, the increasing severe drought conditions, noise,
increased traffic and related accidents, and shooting across Highway 67. The US Forest Service seems to
recognize problems. However, requiring users to pay a fee at USFS offices for a permit and converting the site to
a supervised facility would seem the only truly controlled measures to ensure the safety of all parties involved as
well as the forest in general.



